From: Harrison, Anneli

Sent: 18 February 2015 14:08

To: LDF

Subject: London Borough of Haringey Draft Local Plan Consultation (Regulation 18)

Dear Sir/Madam

Thanks for your e-mail of 9.2.15 in regard to the London Borough of Haringey Draft Local Plan Consultation. We
have reviewed your proposals and supporting documents & note your proposals do outline plans to extend the
operational railway station at Tottenham Hale HGY/2013/2610. ORR has no comment to make on the four
Development Plan Documents which will form Haringey’s Local Plan for the period to 2026, though we draw your
attention to the interests of Network Rail in the development of your plans s & recommend that you consult with
them.

It might be helpful if | explain that the office has a number of key functions and duties in our role as the independent
regulator of Britain’s Railways. If your plans relate to the development of the current railway network including the
operation of passenger and freight services, stations, stabling and freight sites (including the granting of track and
station access rights and safety approvals) within your administrative area, we would be happy to discuss these with
you once they become more developed so we can explain any regulatory and statutory issues that may arise.

| have attached a copy of our localism guidance for reference, which can be found at: http://www.rail-
reg.gov.uk/upload/pdf/localism-guidance.pdf

With regard to the ‘statement on the duty to co-operate’ this e-mail is confirmation that Cornwall Council has co-
operated with the Office of Rail Regulation (ORR)

Under the Duty to Co-operate (introduced through the 2011 Localism Act) in the preparation of the Council’s
development Plan.

Kind regards

A Harrison
Planning Executive

Office of Rail Regulation | One Kemble Street |2™ and 3™ Floors | London | WC2B 4AN

Web: www.orr.gov.uk
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We cannot accept any liability for any loss or damage sustained as a result of software viruses.
You must carry out such virus checking as is necessary before opening any attachment to this
message. The information in this email and any files transmitted with it may be of privileged
and/or confidential nature and is solely for the addressee(s). If you are not intended addressee
please notify us immediately, and note that any disclosure, copying or distribution by you is
prohibited and may be unlawful. The views expressed in this email are not necessarily the views
of the Office of Rail Regulation
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